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09 MAR 2021  

 

 

TO:  All BSP Agents 

SUBJ: Restrictions on the number of passengers arriving in Japan 

 

 

Please be informed that in order to strengthen the quarantine measure in accordance with 

COVID-19 pandemic, Japanese government has announced with instruction to limit the number of 

passengers entering Japan, we are currently limiting the number of seats available for reservation. 

 

This means that there may be no seats showing available when making a new reservation or 

making changes to an existing reservation on JAL group flights arriving into Japan. Additionally, 

if you already have reservation on a JAL flight, there is a possibility you may not be able to  enter 

Japan due to the restrictions.  

 

Please be sure to confirm the details of government restrictions in advance. 

 

For more details, please refer to JAL HP as below. 

JAL HP (Japanese): https://www.jal.co.jp/jp/ja/info/2020/inter/201227/ 

JAL HP (English) : https://www.jal.co.jp/jp/en/info/2020/inter/201227/ 

 

 

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact your sales representative.  

Thank you for your kind attention.  
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